
 

UPDATE:  March 27, 2024 
 
Bioengineered skin has been moved to its own category. Prior notices had the services categorized as 
temporary codes.   
 
Updates to the community fee schedule will take effect for dates of service April 1, 2024.  
 
Original notice below with additions in red font. 
 
January 24, 2024 
 
Dear Provider: 

 
We are conducting an analysis of our community fee schedules for Health Care Procedure Coding 
System (HCPCS). The focus is for the categories of administrative, miscellaneous, investigational, 
radiopharmaceuticals, drugs “administered other than oral method”, chemotherapy drugs, select 
pathology, laboratory, bioengineered skin, and temporary codes.  
  
If it is deemed that updates are needed to the community fee schedule for the following 
categories/codes, the updated fee(s) will take effect for dates of service April 1, 2024: 
 

Description  HCPC Code(s)  

Administrative, miscellaneous, and 
investigational; radiopharmaceuticals  

 A9156, A9513, A9573 - A9595, A9600 – 
A9609, A9800 

Enteral and Parenteral Therapy B4100-B4216, B5000-B5200 

Drugs administered other than oral method   J0120 - J8499  
C9257 

Chemotherapy drugs  J8501 – J9999  

Pathology and laboratory; miscellaneous  P9041, P9043, P9045 – P9048  

Bioengineered Skin Q4101-Q4108, Q4110-Q4118, Q4121, 
Q4123, Q4124, Q4126-Q4128, Q4132-
Q4133, Q4134, Q4137, Q4141, Q4143, 
Q4145, Q4147, Q4150, Q4151 – Q4154, 
Q4159-Q4160, Q4161, Q4163, Q4164, 
Q4166, Q4168-Q4171, Q4173, Q4172, 
Q4174, Q4176, Q4178, Q4180, Q4186, 
Q4187, Q4190, Q4191, Q4195, Q4196, 
Q4197, Q4199, Q4201, Q4203, Q4205, 
Q4210, Q4127, Q4221, Q4222, Q4226,  
Q4227, Q4229, Q4231, Q4232, Q4234, 
Q4235, Q4238, Q4239, Q4246, Q4247, 
Q4248, Q4252, Q4253, Q4258, Q4259, 
Q4262, Q4263, Q4267, Q4278, Q4282 



Temporary codes  G1028, G2215, G2216, Q0138, Q0139, 
Q0144, Q0161 – Q0181, Q0220, Q0221, 
Q0222, Q0239, Q0240, Q0243, Q2044, 
Q0245, Q0247, Q0249, Q0515, Q2004 –
Q2050, Q2053, Q2055, Q2056, Q3027, 
Q3028, Q4074 - Q4082, Q4101 - Q4116, 
Q4118, Q4121, Q4123, Q4132, Q4133, 
Q4137, Q4139, Q4145, Q4149, Q4151, 
Q4154, Q4155, Q4159 - Q4160, Q4162, 
Q4163, Q4168, Q4170, Q4171, Q4173, 
Q4174, Q4177, Q4185, Q4186, Q4187, 
Q4189, Q4192, Q4195, Q4196, Q4202, 
Q4206, Q4212, Q4213, Q4215, Q4230, 
Q4231, Q4233, Q4240 - Q4242, Q4244 – 
Q4245 Q4246, Q5101, Q5103 - Q5133, 
Q9950 - Q9968, Q9982, Q9983, Q9991, 
Q9992, S0012-S0194, S5010 - S5014 
 

 
We will post an update to the news area of our provider website at bcbsvt.com/provider.  If changes are 
made, specific information will be available, upon request, from your provider relations consultant no 
later than April 15, 2023. 
 

Thank you for your time. If you have any questions regarding this notice, feel free to contact 
your provider relations consultant.  If you are not sure who that is, please email 
providerrelations@bcbsvt.com or call (888) 449-0443 option 1 and you will be directed to the 

appropriate person. Business hours are Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., 
except holidays. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lou McLaren 
Director, Provider Services 
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